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11 May 2022 

 

Kerb Blisters and Intersection Improvements  

Thomas Street/Edwin Street Intersection, Croydon 

Dear resident, 
 
Inner West Council will soon be upgrading the Thomas Street/Edwin Street Intersection, 
Croydon to improve public safety in the area. 
 
Providing high quality footpaths, kerbs and gutters and traffic infrastructure is a key 
priority. Council is maintaining community assets to protect safety and accessibility for 
all and ensure the cost to ratepayers of any repair works is minimised through ongoing 
maintenance. 
 
Council is investing approximately $50,000 to bring you this project.  
 
These works are part of the $46.5m investment Council has allocated to local roads, 
footpaths, traffic facilities, town centres, stormwater, car parks, town centres and 
cycleway upgrades this financial year.  
 
For more information on this project, including schedule, potential impacts and contact 
details, please see the reverse of this page. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Darcy Byrne 
Inner West Mayor 
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We appreciate your patience and co-operation while we complete these important works. 
 

Kerb Blisters and Intersection Improvements 
Thomas Street/Edwin Street Intersection, Croydon 

 Timing of work  

The works will commence the week of 16 May 2022 with completion expected within one week, 
weather permitting.  

Reducing construction impacts 

Traffic Control will be used to maintain traffic flow around the construction site.  

Please do not park next to or near the works in progress. 

Access to properties will be maintained throughout the works. 

 

Enquiries 

Council’s contractor:  Civotek P/L,  

    Ibrahim Hawat,  

    Mobile 0416661160 

Council officer:   Snezana Bakovic, Project Manager,  

    Phone 02 9392 2228 

    Email Snezana. Bakovic @innerwest.nsw.gov.au 

 


